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May 20, 2013 

 

 

Dear Friend and Neighbor, 

On March 1
st
. of this year we sent out a water survey.  The purpose of this survey is to identify 

neighborhoods with the highest potential to qualify for grants and low-interest loans for public water-

line expansion. 

As of this date we have not received your response.  The Town Board apologizes if you have 

not yet received our previous request for the survey.  We ask for your assistance to potentially qualify 

your neighborhood for public water.   Currently we are mapping the results of the surveys received.   

Please complete the attached survey and return it in the enclosed self-addressed, stamped 

envelope by Monday June 10, 2013.   Once we receive all the surveys, we will meet with the town 

engineer and grant writer to analyze the data.   

Thank you for your help.  Please note all information submitted will be kept confidential.   

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  


